Rosenberg Corey

From: Neisha Saxena <neisha_saxena@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:38 PM

To: SHS Exhibits; Sen Courtney

Subject: HB 2004

Dear Chair Gelser, Vice Chair Olsen, and Members of the Committee,
| am a homeowner who cares about my neighbors. Tenants belong in Oregon. They are part of our community, attend
school with our children and need stable homes. We need to lift the ban on state-wide rent control. Please be

accountable to your constituents and our neighbors.

Neisha Saxena
Portland

Sent from my iPhone



